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Memo 

To: Patti McLauchlin 

From: Michael Cunningham, CEO 

CC: Mark Finigan, Todd Stoughton 

Date: 9/20/2021 

Re: Key West Covid Testing 

Ms. McLauchlin, 
Keys AHEC is pleased to inform the City Leadership Team that the COVID-19 Testing sponsored by 
the City at Key West High School has had a successful turnout to date.  The program will run through 
Saturday, September 25th when we will conclude with the 1,500 tests to be conducted for residents 
and staff members of Key West Businesses. 
 
As we started out patient volume was between 130-160 patients per night.  This past week we were 
around 100-65 per night.  Positive cases during this time period also started a downward trend ranging 
from 15% to now around 8-10%. 
 
At the conclusion of the program Keys AHEC will put together a final patient and financial report.  As 
with the last program we do believe we will be on time and under budget. 
 
One item we did speak about was the continuation of testing under an amendment to this current 
contract for the same amount of committed funding.  We would recommend the following: 

1. Conduct an additional 1500 tests over a modified 6 week time period. 
2. Time period would be: 

a. Post Fantasy Fest (Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday Schedule) running 10/26/21 to 
11/6/21-2 weeks. 

b. Post-Thanksgiving Break (Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday Schedule) running 
11/30/21 to 12/11/21-2 weeks. 

c. Post-Christmas/New Year’s (Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday Schedule) running 
1/4/2022 to 1/15/2022-2 weeks. 

 
We again appreciate this opportunity to work with the City of Key West.  Please let us know if the City 
would like to continue to offer testing as outlined above.  AHEC will also schedule the date of 10/29/21 
for testing of Police Officers as previously mentioned. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael  
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